
Thank you very much for your continued support throughout 2023.  We’ve enjoyed
getting back to attending conferences, running courses and meeting our customers
both in the UK and overseas. 

PRICE INCREASE 2024

MAGNACAP COMPATABILITY

WINTER 2023 - NEWSLETTER

info@technovent .comwww.technovent .com +44 (0)1656 768566

Technovent is committed to offering high quality speciality products and since 2021
we have absorbed all supplier and raw material price increases without increasing
our prices. However due to new constraints on supply chains, and raw material
prices continuing to rise we have made the difficult decision to increase our prices
from 1st April 2024. 

New price lists will be distributed throughout February and would appreciate if these
could also be forwarded to your purchasing departments to minimise any order
delays. 

We would like to confirm that the Technovent magnetic retention system is
compatible with Southern Implants, AHEAD Implants, Nobel Biocare and many more
systems. 

We would also like to reassure customers that we will continue to sell all Magnacap
components for the Vistafix 2 & 3 systems for the foreseeable future.

Our high strength retention system is ideal for use in Orbital, Nasal, Midface or
Auricular prosthetic cases.

Please contact us if you would like any further information, catalogues or guidance.
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FOR MORE PRODUCT, COMPANY AND COURSE UPDATES FOLLOW US ON OUR SOCIAL MEDIA

2023 COURSES SUMMARY

We've had the pleasure of attending multiple conferences and catching up with everyone   
throughout 2023 including the IAA’s Annual Conference in Edmonton, Canada, the IMPT’s
Congress in Manchester and the AAMP’s 70th Annual Meeting in San Diego, California. 

2023-2024 CONFERENCES

Technovent will be attending the following conferences in 2024. We will provide more details
closer to the time via our social media platforms.

AAMP Conference 2024IAA Conference 2024

REMINDERS

Due to unprecedented demand for magnets and recent supply chain delays, we would
recommend allowing for a longer lead time when ordering.

A quick reminder with Christmas fast approaching, we will be closed between Thursday
21st December and Tuesday 2nd January for Christmas and New Year. 
We would like to wish everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! Thank you
again for your continued support.

IASPE Conference 2024

We've had a busy 2023 running our first year of Technovent courses since 2019. 
It’s been lovely welcoming many course participants from around the world including Japan,
Uzbekistan, Jordan, Norway, Saudi Arabia and the Philippines. 


